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Fort Point Project Management (FPPM), a provider of real estate project management and
relocation services, has hired Meagan O'Hara as director of business development. 
O'Hara will enhance the firm's day-to-day management of existing clients while identifying new
business opportunities in the life sciences, institutional, high-tech, and corporate industry sectors.
FPPM's approach to offering scalable, comprehensive services that allow clients to add or
supplement key competencies will benefit from O'Hara's ability to align a client's goals with the firm's
service offerings. In addition, she will manage FPPM's social media initiatives.          
Prior to joining FPPM, O'Hara held several marketing positions throughout her career. From
Willowbend Country Club on Cape Cod to Caritas Christi Health Care in Boston, she continues her
enthusiasm for increasing business now with FPPM. 
Additionally, O'Hara's commitment to increasing brand recognition is demonstrated by FPPM's
newly created social media sites. 
Given her understanding of the industry, her study in marketing at Bay State College and her affable
persona, O'Hara is well-positioned to capitalize on the many consolidation and growth opportunities
in the real estate market and bring to bear her skills in relationship and visibility building.
 "O'Hara's fearless, friendly demeanor and tenacity for generating new ideas sums up why she was
a perfect fit for Fort Point Project Management," said Christine Mosholder, partner and founder of
FPPM. "We're excited for her to join our team and build upon our reputation for success in real
estate project management and relocation planning services."
Fort Point Project Management is a leading provider of project management and relocation
management services for lab, academic and corporate projects. Experienced project managers with
engineering, facilities management and architectural expertise guarantee successful transitions to
new locations. As an owner's representative, Fort Point PM will coordinate the design, engineering,
IT, construction, furniture procurement and ultimately the relocation of your business to a new site.
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